Re-roofing Thomas & Brown Hall

On the week of March 30, the Thomas & Brown Hall re-roofing project began. The project is
expected to be complete by the end of April.
e By April 6, the old material had been scraped off the east half of the roof and new tar
paper installed.
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Figure 1 - Scraping off the old stones and surface mterlals



Figure 2 - Hauling down old materials by cane.



Figur 3 - Placing new tar aer on the surface.



